Hazel Haynes

From:

Taylor Hardin

Sent:

Friday, June 14, 2024 12:21 PM

To:

Hazel Haynes

Cc:

Elizabeth Randall; Don Cason

Subject:

TDA Board Chair Recommendation

Hazel,

At the June 14th 2024 TDA board meeting, the TDA Board voted unanimously to make a recommendation to the county commissioners for Willard Whitson to be the chair of the TDA Board for the 2024-2025 fiscal year. We would request that the county commissioners make their appointment at their July meeting.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks,

Taylor S. Hardín

Marketing and Project Administrator Rutherford County Tourism Development Authority Office: 828-287-6013

Pursuant to North Carolina General Statutes, Chapter 132,et.seq., this electronic mail message and any attachment hereto, as well as any electronic mail message(s) that may be sent in response to it may be considered public record and as such are subject to requests for review.